From: Charles Everard
Date: 24 February 2019 at 18:09:46 GMT
To:
Subject: Tree Team - 2019/0655/T = works in a conservation area - your letter

Dear Sir/Madam,
thanks for your letter of 4 Feb

Please refer to my e mail 3 weeks ago concerning the trees and wider building works to 28
Laurier Rd.

It appears that the tree is being removed to facilitate a large building in their garden.

1 could not find any records of the rear building in the garden on your planning files (
although can find records of consent to the main house).

How high please is the new building in the back of the garden which is going up now. It does
look as though it is going to be 3 m high or so.

Does the building has consent?

regards

Charles Everard



